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Subject: your public records request
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Dear Liam Connors,
 
Please find the attached correspondence related to your public records request.
 
Thank you,
 
Jessica Mishaan | Paralegal
Office of the Attorney General | General Counsel and Administrative Law Division
109 State Street  Montpelier, VT 05609-1001
p (802) 828-5500
Pronouns: she/her/hers
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STATE OF VERMONT 


OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL 


109 STATE STREET 


MONTPELIER, VT 


05609-1001 


 


May 11, 2022 


 


Via email: lconnors@vpr.org  


 


Re: Public Records Request 


 


Dear Liam: 


 


We have received your request made pursuant to Vermont’s Public Records Act, 1 V.S.A 


§§ 315-320, and dated May 6, 2022. We expect to initially respond with information in the form 


of a list, as you have requested. 


  


Due to the volume of potentially responsive records to review to create the list you have 


requested, we will need to invoke our right to additional time to respond pursuant to 1 V.S.A. 


§ 318(b)(5)(B). We will further respond within ten business days of receipt of your request.  


 


 


Sincerely, 


 


 


Sarah E.B. London 


Chief Assistant Attorney General 
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